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Membership Meeting – May 7, 2011
Home of Jim & Maxine Shear
Members in attendance: Ron Colvin, Angelique Shear, Devon Allen, Deirdre Hernandez, Mike Gowring, Linda Van Bibber, James Shear, Patty Gregg, & Maxine Shear.  Guests:  Penny Gowring.  Chas Frazier was delayed and arrived after the meeting had adjourned.
President Deirdre Hernandez called the meeting to order at 4:35 pm 

Report of the Secretary:  Linda Van Bibber submitted minutes of the February 12th, membership meeting.  A motion was made by Patty Gregg to approve the minutes and seconded by Ron Colvin.  Correspondence:  A card from Peggy Mcilwaine, our specialty judge, was read and passed around to the members  A letter from Sandra Pesota, Catherine Cascadden and Carol Game from SCAA, was also passed to the attendees.

Report of the Treasurer:  Nancy Bougher provided a printed report.  Patty Gregg moved to accept the treasurer’s report and Devon Allen seconded the motion.  
.

Committee Reports: 

ADOA:-Kristi Burris

No report

AKC Delegate:-Kayla Kurucz
No report

DVD Library:-Carol Jaech

Deirdre Hernandez spoke to the new DVD’s recently added and urged members to visit the listings on the “members only” section on our web page
Fun Day:- Carol Kubiak 

Deirdre provided a report stating there are no outstanding issues.

Golden Gate Décor: Carol Reynolds No report

.

Historian Yearbook: Nancy Bridge, Deirdre reported that the committee is still working on it.
Judge’s Selection:
- Deirdre Hernandez/Devon Allen
Ballots are in and will be counted after the meeting
Newsletter:  Patty Gregg

Patty asked if anyone has pictures of the seminars to please send them to her so that they can be put in the Newsletter. She would like to get an article for the newsletter from participants of the seminars 

Obedience: - 


No report
Rescue:-Virginia Latham Smith
No report 
Sanctioned Match:- Kristi Burrus, Dierdre reported our conformation judge is Danica Berg, and we are still looking for an Obed/rally judge. Anyone who would like to help with the event please, contact Dierdre or Kristi.
2011 Specialty: -Patty Gregg  High Lights were the seminars, dinner and the show,  all and all the whole specialty went along very smoothly.
Trim & Train: - No chairperson.
No report
Trophies: -Kristi Burris/Deirdre Hernandez It was reported that the handling of the trophies went along very well..
Walks: - Sarah Roberts/Chris Hyde 
Chris reported the walk at Stanford went very well even with the heavy rain.  Everyone seemed to have a good time.  Chris was prepared for a good event on May 8 in Livermore.

Ways & Means: - Lowell Jennings
Devon reported that the good palm brushes are no longer available and we are looking into replacing that with a pin brush with similar characteristics.  More information on this as we do the research.  

Website: - Devon Allen, 
Devon reported that there are no real issues and it is going quite well..
Unfinished Business:  No unfinished business.

New Business: - The next meeting will be on Aug. 6 due to a conflict with the OATS specialty and will be at the home of Helen Piperis.
Respectfully submitted, 

Linda Van Bibber for Kristi Burrus, Secretary

